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 Reading: We focused on the letter K this week and learned that K makes the same 

sound as C! We learned our new sight word “said” and have been finding this in many 
books that we read. Sequencing was a new concept the students learned and they 
enjoyed reading “Room on the Broom” and “The Little Old Lady Who Wasn’t Afraid of 
Anything”. These stories are very entertaining and students liked the sequencing 
activities that went with them.  
 

Writing:   We continued to talk about hard-to-write ideas and pictures. The students 

talked to their partners about what they wanted to write about. I’m still trying to get 
some students out of their comfort zone and have them write about different topics. 
Many students have started using finger spaces in their writing, which is great to see!  
  

Math:  Those teen numbers are tricky! We are going to be doing a review of them 

throughout next week. We are going to take our time with counting from 1 – 100 as 
well. 
 

Science: We wrapped up our tree unit by discussing coniferous trees! The students 

will be able to observe the trees in our schoolyard when winter and spring approach.   

Halloween Party: 
The students loved having their 
costumes on during the party and 
parade! Thank you for bringing in 
snacks and drinks. It was greatly 
appreciated!  

 

Halloween: 
This week we read some great 
Halloween themed books. We even got 
to find out about Halloween traditions 
from around the world! The students got 
to re-enact “The Little Old Lady Who 
Wasn’t Afraid of Anything” with props 
and they loved repeating all the 
onomatopoeias they heard! 

 

Snack: 
 As October comes to a close, our snack 
supply is dwindling down. Please 
remember to send a healthy snack to 
school at the beginning of each month.   

 
 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
November 3rd – End of 1st Quarter 
November 13th – Parent-Teacher    

          Conferences 
November 26th – Early Release 
Nov. 27 – 28th – Thanksgiving   

         Break 
 

Theme for Next Week: 
 Hibernation 

 Letter Ee 

 Sight Word Review: “We” 
 

I will be putting up pictures of the 
pumpkin decorating on the 

classroom website! 

  

Have a safe night trick or 

treating! 


